
 2025 MEMBERSHIPS and WAITING LIST 

 IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

Thank your for your interest in becoming a member at Victoria Park. 

Please note, we are now pausing the Waiting List for 

 memberships, as it is quite lengthy. If you are currently on the 

List, your name will not be removed. 

We give our current members until January 15th to commit for 2025.  

After that, if any spots become available, we will open up to the wait-

ing list, starting with the earliest date. Depending on the category of         

Membership that you are interested in, the waiting list is lengthy. 

As a semi-private golf facility, we must cap the number of members 

to allow for public play and group/event play.  

This does not mean that you can’t play Victoria Park: you can still 

play as a public player, or purchase a Game Card package.  

 


